
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Durrell Wildlife Conservation Trust please accept this submission of support for 
the above mentioned proposed bill. The organisation supports, in a professional and personal 
manner, the mandatory labelling of palm oil. Our work with Sumatran orangutans in 
educating the public about their plight and the direct effect of palm oil upon this is paramount 
to their survival. Consumers need to have a choice and this can only be achieved by clear and 
truthful ingredients labelling. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gordon Hunt  
 

Gordon Hunt 
Senior Keeper (Apes) 
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